






VOTING BY PROXY 

If you are unable to attend the Membership Meeting and wish to vote on all issues/items by proxy, 

please note the following information about proxies: 

1. A proxy may be used for the purpose of establishing a quorum, and for appointing another

person to vote for you in the event that you might not be able to attend the meeting.

2. The proxy must be signed by the owner or voting representative of the unit to be valid.

3. By selecting "General Powers" on the Proxy, you authorize and instruct your proxy holder

to use his/her best judgement on all matters which properly come before the meeting and

for which a general power may be used.

4. By selecting "Limited Powers", your proxy holder may only cast your vote as you

specifically direct. For your vote to be counted on that issue, you must indicate "yes" or

"no" on the question on the proxy.

5. The proxy should be submitted to the Association prior to the scheduled time of the

meeting. The proxy can be submitted by faxing to 727-723-1101 or mailing to Ameri­

Tech Community Management, Inc., 24701 US Hwy 19 N, Suite 102, Clearwater, FL

33763 in the enclosed "Proxy Return Envelope". You may also bring the proxy with

you the night of the meeting. It is encouraged that you submit your proxy in advance of

the meeting, in order to avoid delay in registration.

6. If you appoint a proxy and later decide you will be able to attend the meeting in person,

you may withdraw your proxy when you register at the meeting.

7. A proxy may be revoked in writing or superseded by a later proxy to another person. It

may be assigned (substituted) by the person designated on the proxy to a third person, if

the person you designate as a proxy decides that he or she will be unable to attend the

meeting

The Association will incur additional administrative costs if the meeting is rescheduled due 

to failing to achieve a quorum 





The building wall facing the pool and patio walls, and the car-port wood trim will be the same 

light gray. 

The tops of the patio walls will be the blue color. 

We need a major majority vote in order to approve the paint project. 


